Attachment A

July 23, 2019

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

| would like to notify you that | am resigning from my position as Bus Driver for Celina City
Schools effective at the end of the 2018/ 2019 school year.

Thank you very much for the opportunity you've given me to work with such great kids.

Sincerely,

Tina M. Maharg



